
Wedding Danielle - John

Villa Baroncino 09/09/2015

Dear Nello

I am just writing to say thank you to you and your staff for your help 

on our wedding day. Yourself and your team really are wonderful. My hair 

was my main concern but after meeting with you the day before the 

wedding you put my right at ease! My hair on the day was exactly as I 

had wanted it.. And the bridesmaids hairs were just amazing!! They loved 

it!  We cannot thank you enough.

The guests also loved their hair and commented also on your staffs 

friendly approach. You did another ladies hair and she also commented 
on 

your "touch" saying how gentle you were and she said it didn't even feel 

like you were doing her hair!! :) I have to agree on this! Such a 

perfectionist.

We wish you and your staff all the best for the future

Many thanks

Danielle Fitzpatrick


